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Comment(s) or question(s) This new law-decision does not take into the 

effect of consumers like myself that work hard 

over the years to pay their bills & retain a good 

credit score. 

I was just informed because of this state ban 

on using my credit score that my car insurance 

premium for ONE (5 year old vehicle) with low 

mileage usage, no tickets & no accidents will 
increase by $405.00 per year. Up from 

$1056.00 to NOW $1461.00. So up 40%. And 

that does not even include the increase on my 

home insurance. 

How do you even justify that this is helping 

consumers during this Pandemic? It will be an 

impact of $405.00 more out of my pocket & 

that is frankly NOT acceptable. The majority 

of the insured are getting screwed over by 

your poor writing of this law, like myself a 

middle class hard working consumer. 

I have reached out to several insurance 

companies for quotes & there are not any 

lower ones out there unless I want to drop my 

coverage limits way down to bare min. All the 

insurance companies have told me they were 

using credit scores but now The State of WA. 
has axed that! 
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This law needs to be thrown out or rewritten so 

the good paying consumers don't get the shaft 
like we are! 
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